
Elmore Planning Commission Minutes 

December 2, 2020 at 6pm. Meeting Adjourned at 7pm. 

Meeting held virtually on Zoom 

Attendees: 

- Glenn Schwartz 
- Bruce Olsson 
- Kate Sprague 
- Michelle Greeson 
- Hans de Boer 
- Don Valentine 

Guest: Brian Evans-Mongeon 

Minutes for 12/2/2020: 

- Walking Path:  Kate called that property owners. Nancy Allen gave a very definitive NO. Didn’t 
really have a good reason or any good explanation. Trying to find a work around, but there are 
not too many options unfortunately. Going to check where Draper Farm road ends and the road 
from the other side ends and go from there. 

- ANR Map Progress: Nothing going on now until Kate can get better internet service due to 
needing to deal with extremely large files. 

- CV Fiber update: Apparently there is Consolidated fiber at the lake and someone has signed up 
for it. Still do not have a clear picture. CV Fiber is moving forward, going to be installing over a 
100 miles of fiber next year. No new information on short range wifi for Elmore being offered by 
CV Fiber.  

- Town Garage: There was a meeting since the last EPC meeting. Still not making much progress. 
Still not much that the EPC can do to assist. They’re working at strengthening the building to get 
by temporarily. 

Next meeting January 6 @ 6pm via Zoom 

Agenda: 

- Walking Path 
- Internet update 
- Grant Opportunities Update 


